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Dear Readers,

Welcome to the last issue of the year of Science & 
Technology Studies. In this issue, we are excited to 
publish a special theme issue focused on “Align-
ment Work for the Movement of Knowledge”. This 
issue was guest edited by Corinna Kruse, Jenny 
Gleisner, and Hannah Grankvist. The theme’s 
exploration of knowledge and knowledge move-
ment are central to STS and we hope you enjoy 
the five contributions.

As the year comes to a close, I would like to 
extend a thank you to our editorial team, including 
the new members that started in 2023 and our 
assistant editor Heta Tarkkala. The dedication and 
hard work of our editors have been instrumental 

in working with the journal. I would also like to 
thank all of our anonymous peer reviewers who 
have contributed their time and effort to ensure 
the scholarly rigor and high standards of STS. 

This issue also marks the conclusion of our 36th 
volume, meaning it is the 35th anniversary of the 
journal.  We are currently gathering statistics and 
facts about the journal, which we look forward to 
sharing in the first editorial of next year.

In the meantime, I wish everyone a joyous and 
relaxing holiday period! 

Your sincerely,
Antti Silvast
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